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Grand Prix Update 
By GP Czar Gerald McCormick 
The Fleet Feet Grand Prix is back! 

The updated standings show 9 races scored.  The Grand Prix Czar is working on the Track Series points (it’s a 
bear) and is patiently waiting for the Empire Open results to be posted online.  That means there are 2 more 
opportunities to score points and move up in the standings: the McGuire’s Breakfast Run on November 27th 
and the Last 10k and Final 2 Mile on December 17th.  Unfortunately, it appears that there will not be a Run for 
the Hunger 10k this year, so that race has been removed from the Fleet Feet Grand Prix series. 

The standings shown here in the newsletter are the top 40 scorers overall; complete standings can be found 
online at empirerunners.org. 

 


